
Dear Members and Friends, 

There are a few remaining seats left for the Guadiana Boat Trip on June 9th.  We sail from Vila Real de San Antonio 

about 10am to Foz de Odeleite admiring the scenery along the river with Spain on one side and Portugal on the 

other.  At our destination, you can have a swim in the pool or just chill out before we have lunch, which consists of 

mountain soup, chicken piri-piri, potatoes and Algarvean salad, fruit of the season, wine, water, beer, coffee – eat 

and drink as much as you like with the meal before returning to the boat and sailing back to the starting point. 

There are places available on the coach if you prefer not to drive. The price is €48.50 per Member, €52.50 per guest 

and if you want to be on the coach, it is €11 pp. 

For those already booked, can you please check that we have the details correct and also, can you tell us if you wish 

to sit with friends as we are doing a seating plan.  We need this now so that we can organise it all. 

COACH 

LAGOA    

Scott x 2                                                              Malti x 2 

McGregor x 2                                                     Bruce x 4 

Keeling x 1                                                          Bates x 2 

HEATHER & LES x 2                                           Perry x 2 

   

VALE PARAISO   

Fitzsimmons x 2 

Mairs x 2 

Barrett x 2 

(Loulé booking)  x 2 

 

LOULÉ    

PHIL & VICTORIA x 2                                             Ekberg x 2                             Lambert x 1 

Furr x 1                                                                    Bolivar x 2 

Mulrey x 1                                                              Jubert x 2 

DeMonte x 1                                                          Trigg x 2 

Free x 1                                                                   Moore x 2 

This is a very popular day trip that we repeat every few years as it is always fun so tell your friends – all are welcome.  

The last few places will go to those who reply first so contact either silves@afpop.com or lagos@afpop.com  as soon 

as possible to make sure you are included.  Let us know if you would like to take the coach as well, which starts in 

Luz.  So, until we meet again,  

Kind regards, 

Heather and Les 

Email silves@afpop.com 
Phone 966677295 
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